
From: clerk@breintonparish.co.uk <clerk@breintonparish.co.uk>  
Sent: 17 February 2022 13:29 
To: Mills, Helen <Helen.Mills@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: 220100 - Breinton Court 

 

Dear Helen  

 

Breinton Parish Council have decided not to make any comments on the above 

application. Thank you for the granted extension nonetheless.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Emily Godsall 

Breinton Parish Council Clerk 

 

 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


